
CITY OF MINERAL POINT 137 HIGH STREET, SUITE 1 
 MINERAL POINT, WI  53565   
 608-987-2361 
 

 

                              OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK-TREASURER  
Mayor – Jason Basting 

City Adminisitrator | Bob Buckingham | administrator@cityofmineralpoint.com 
City Clerk-Treasurer | Candice Coughlin | cityclerk@cityofmineralpoint.com 

Deputy Clerk-Treasurer | John Wright | deputyclerk@cityofmineralpoint.com 

Updated Face Covering Policy 
Effective Date: June 14. 2021 

 
 

In accordance with the May 13, 2021 guidelines issued by Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC) pertaining to the usage of face coverings by individuals who have become 
fully vaccinated against COVID-19, the City of Mineral Point has made the following face 
covering policy changes: 
 

Effective Monday, June 14, 2021, fully vaccinated individuals are no longer required 
to wear face coverings while indoors at any buildings or facilities owned by the City of 
Mineral Point. Unvaccinated individuals do need to continue wearing face coverings while 
indoors at any City-owned buildings and facilities. 
 
This policy also applies to those employees, service providers, volunteers, or other 
individuals who report to any City-owned buildings and facilities for work of any kind.  
Any unvaccinated persons in this category who occupy a fully-enclosed office qualify for 
exemption from wearing face coverings while working alone within that space.  
 
Verification of vaccine status (e.g., by showing a vaccination card) will not be required for 
employees to go without a face covering indoors. Unvaccinated employees who are unable 
to wear face coverings due to disability or due to sincerely held religious beliefs may notify 
the City Administrator for assistance in requesting an accommodation.  
 
Employees who have concerns regarding face covering compliance are encouraged to 
discuss their concerns with their supervisor. Employees and supervisors are prohibited from 
discriminating against individuals who choose to wear a face covering regardless of the 
reason. Please remember that there are a multitude of reasons why someone may choose 
to wear a face covering and wearing a face covering is not necessarily an indication that the 
person is not vaccinated. 
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